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The Permanent Mission of Iceland to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations
in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and
has the honour to inform that Iceland will be represented at the examination of its report
(CRC/C/ISL/5-6) submitted pursuant to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on 7 February
2019, and scheduled for consideration by the Committee on the Rights of the Child at its ninetieth
session on 4 and 5 May 2022, by the following Delegates:

Delegation from Iceland:

H.E. Mr Asmundur Einar Dadason, Minister of Education and Children (Head of Delegation)
Mr. Pall Magniisson, Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Education and Children (Moderator)
Ms. Séley Ragnarsdottir, Political Advisor, Ministry of Education and Children

Ms. Elisabet Gisladéttir, Senior Legal Advisor, Prime Minister‘s Office

Mr. Gudni Olgeirsson, Senior Advisor, Ministry of Education and Children

Ms. Hjordis Eva Thordardettir, Senior Advisor, Ministry of Education and Children

Ms. Ingibj6rg Sveinsdéttir, Senior Advisor, Ministry of Health

Ms. Silja Stefansdéttir, Senior Legal Advisor, Ministry of Education and Children

Permanent Mission of Iceland, Geneva:

H.E. Mr Harald Aspelund, Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Ms. Ragnheidur Kolsée, Counsellor

Ms. Christina Heggli, Intern.

The Permanent Mission of Iceland to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations
in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Permanent Mission of Iceland
Geneva, 28 April 2022

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
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